
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           9th Nov 2022 
 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

This is to certify that Ms. Neha Prasad, student of Techno India NJR Institute of Technology 

has successfully completed her Six-month internship with Cognus Technology, from 1st May 

2022 to 30th October 2022. 

 
As a part of the internship program she has worked in Operations Department. 

 

 
In this period, she has shown full sincerity, dedication and hard work and we wish her all the 

best in her future endeavors. 

 

 

 
Best Regards, 

 

 

 

For Cognus Technology 

 

Authorized Signatory 

Manager 

Human Resource Department 


